
 

Newsletter 

Friday, 10th June 

Phonics Screening 

Well done to our superstar pupils, who have put 

every effort into the Phonic Screening 

Assessment. They have made every effort and 

have shown drive and determination. They 

must be applauded for their efforts. 

 

 

Attendance Winners! 

1st Place Y2 C 

2nd Place Y4 L 

3rd Place Y5 J 

 

Arts Week and Summer 

Fair 

Our 2022 Arts Week 

begins on Monday 4th 

July and culminates on 

Friday 8th July with an 

after-school Summer 

Fair! Further details will 

follow. 

 

 

Summer Disco 

We are pleased to say that we will be having a school disco on Monday 20th June for our 
children from Reception to Y6. For those wanting to attend, children can bring a change 
of disco clothes to change into on the afternoon. Children not wishing to go, will go home 
at normal time as usual (After School Club will be in the Heron Room that night). 

Reception, Y1 and Y2 pupils will dance first and then go for their refreshments, before 
being collected to go home from the kS1 playgoing at 4.40pm 

Y3-Y6 pupils will have their refreshments first and then go into the dance hall before 
being collected from the KS2 playground at 4.50pm. 

There will drinks available throughout.  

The cost for entry and refreshments will be £3 per child and must be paid online via 
School Money from Monday. 

Mrs Martin will make separate contact regarding an event for our Nursery pupils. 

Many thanks 

 

Merit Winners 

Well done to our ‘Merit Winners’ for this week. Once again, we have varied examples of 

high achievement and positive attitudes! Well done for: progress in phonics, writing 

sentences including, being a friend, showing a positive and respectful attitude in school, 

a mature attitude towards work, a fantastic improvement in arithmetic score, fantastic 

ideas in our writing on Street Child, working extremely hard in every lesson, a fantastic 

understanding of forces during Science Week, excellent skills when telling the time, 

working really hard in class and always being a good role model, working hard in Maths 

every day, taking part in lessons and answering challenging questions in PSHCE, always 

giving 100%, amazing number work and showing an outstanding attitude, in class and 

adding great value, to class discussions. 

 

Dukeshouse Wood 

Good luck to our Y6 pupils who are going to 

Dukeshouse Wood on Monday for an action 

packed few days of outdoor activities. Our first 

residential for some time - very exciting!  

Keep your eyes peeled for photos going out on 

our Facebook page! 

 

Sports Day 

We are aiming to hold 

our Reception – Y6 

Sports Day on the 

afternoon of Friday 1st 

July. 

Family members are 

invited to watch and 

further details will 

follow. 


